
INDUSTRY WIDE LABOR-MANAGEMENT SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 

SAFETY BULLETIN #4 
 

STUNTS 
 
 
1. The performances of all stunts or action sequences should be preceded by a 

meeting on the site of the event with all people involved. 
 
2. The meeting should include a "walk-thru" or "dry-run" with all of the persons 

involved in the shot.  An understanding of the intended action, possible 
deviations, chain of command, plans to abort and emergency procedures should 
be made clear.  Any subsequent change to the stunt requires another meeting. 

 
3. Advance notice shall be given to stunt personnel in order to plan a safe stunt.  If 

changes are made to these plans, the Producer shall provide sufficient time to 
safely accommodate the changes. 

 
4. Perimeter control should be established and maintained for anyone who is non-

essential to the shot.  

Safety Bulletins Are Recommended Guidelines Only; Consult All Applicable Rules and Regulations 
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